## Academy Council Minutes 16/09/25

- 1. Kevin went through the minutes of the last meeting in June
- 2. Kevin explained that we had taken feedback from parents and we would be inviting them in to read with their children as part of our Book Trust work. We will once again be working with the Book Trust and they will be providing free books for the children 3 times a year. Parents will be able to join their children at these sessions.
- 3. A parent asked about free breakfast clubs. Kevin said that he would look into this. There is a pilot scheme currently being run by the government, however we are not part of this.
- 4. A parent asked about how Y6 banding worked. Kevin explained that all of our Y6 pupils will be taking tests in the next couple of weeks and this information will be used by secondary schools to group the children. These results will go straight to the secondary schools and will not be given to parents this year. Parents do not need to know their child's band to apply for a secondary school place.

The next meeting will be held on Tuesday 16th November at 9.15am